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April 20, 2010

Rick Wright
T&W Church Solutions

Rick, | wanted to take the time to personally thank you for all your dedication and hard work to support
our FLC project at Bethel UMC. Your professionalism and ability to coordinate all of our activities
around the construction schedule was deeply appreciated. As our project expanded beyond the original
scope your ability to be flexible with our needs and to work with our congregation was simply amazing.
As the building chair for our church, | received constant inquiries regarding our project from our
congregation and knowing that all | had to do was pick up the phone or stop by the job to discuss them
with you was a tremendous relief to me and allowed me to concentrate on the project.

As we look forward to our Consecration Sunday celebration this week | know that without your desire
and drive to do the right thing for our church we would not be able to enjoy this extremely important
moment in our church’s history.

Thank you for all you have done for our church.

John P. Cazaresz ;

Church Council Chair, Building Chair
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Stephen Shehorn
T&W Church Solutions

Steve,

As we look forward our Consecration Celebration this Sunday for our new FLC project | wanted to take a
moment beforehand to express to you my thanks for all the effort and work you have done for our
church. | am convinced that without your dedication and ability to manage our project, work with our
vendors, and navigate through code requirements we would not have been able to complete this
important building project for our church. Our church was established in 1834 and we have had many
milestones over the years, certainly the completion of the FLC is amongst some of the most important to
our church and to our future to serve this community.

Thank you for all you have done for our church.

John P. CazE‘rJe:@-\/

Church Council Chair, Building Chair

Bethel United Methodist Church
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April 23, 2010
Kurt Williams

T&W Church Solutions

Kurt, as we come to the conclusion of our project | wanted to take a moment to thank you for all your
effort to help not only assisting us in starting our FLC project but also provide valuable insight that help
us shape our overall project. Your willingness to meet with our congregation and to help our building
committee was tremendous and it was deeply appreciated by not only our committee but to me
personally as well.

The success of our project which can be contributed largely to our association with T&W has already
given our congregation the catalyst to being thinking and talking about our next expansion, which when
it happens almost certainly will be with T&W.

Thank you again,

John P. CazaresE 3

Council and Building Chair

Bethel United Methodist Church



